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| am writing to express my strong objection to the proposed construction of an additional top floor in the Darwin
Court house located in front of my residence at 41 Gloucester avenue.After careful consideration, | believe that this
development would have several adverse effects on the surrounding community and its residents.One significant
concern | have is the obstruction of natural sunlight that would result from the construction of the additional top
floor. The increased height of the neighboring building would cast shadows over my home, significantly diminishing
the amount of sunlight that reaches my living spaces which really impacts our daily life and well-being.Furthermore,
the construction of an additional top floor would have a detrimental impact on the aesthetics and character of our
neighborhood. The proposed structure would disrupt the skyline and detract from the charm and visual appeal of
our residential area. Moreover, the construction process itself would pose numerous challenges and inconveniences
for myself and other neighbors. Noise, dust, and debris generated during the building phase would disrupt the
peace and quiet of our daily lives. Additionally, increased construction traffic and parking congestion would create
safety hazards and inconvenience for residents in the vicinity.In light of these concerns, | respectfully urge you to
reconsider the decision to move forward with the construction of an additional top floor. | believe that alternative
solutions should be explored that are more in line with the best interests of the community and its residents. Thank
you for taking the time to consider my objections.
Sincerely,
Agne Sylejmani



